Octobexr 12, 1981

Lawra Mebride

Ozk Creelk Route

Box 400

Flagstaff, Arizona 86001

Dear Ms. McBride,

Willism Perreault, the Historian for the Arizona State Historic
Preservation Office, recently gave us your name. Mr. Perreault thought
our arganization might be interested in the work you have done on your

SPACES is a mational organization dedicated to the documentation and
presexrvation of what we call "folk art enviromments''. I have enclosed a
definition for you, along with pictures of two envirorments. We have been
in contact with persons from all across the country and have learned of
close to 300 examples of this specizl kind of Amexrican art.

We would like to know more about you and your home. Would you be interested
in corresponding with us, telling us a little samething about yourself and
maybe serding us same pictures of the house? We will keep any information
you send us confidential, of course.

Hoping to heaxr from you soon, I am

Sincerely yours,

Susan Alderson Hoffinarm
Asgistant Director

Ercl.



